
Second Grade Newsletter

Week of March 29

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide you with some insight as to what is happening

in our busy second grade classroom. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free

contact me by phone, email, or note.

E: gasau@stjohnsracine.org P: 262-488-1869

Upcoming Week Reminders:

Monday,April 12 -Friday,April 17    NO SCHOOL

Literacy

Due to a short week we tried to tie up some loose ends. This included our prefix packet!

Learning about a frog’s life cycle and constructing a flap book was a continuation from last

week’s story. We also practiced formulating a strong paragraph by writing about where we would

want to go for spring break.

Math

This week we used our money skills to solve word problems and continued to practice

counting money with a “money egg hunt.” When we return from break we will be “opening” an ice

cream shoppe where the students have to buy their toppings.

Social Studies

We learned how to be good consumers. Depending on our choice, we have a positive or

negative outcome.

Religion

Jesus in Gethsemane and Peter denies Jesus are two stories that show God’s love for us through

Jesus’ fulfillment of His plan of salvation, through Jesus’ suffering, death, and resurrection.

Art

We made flowers for our back bulletin. Welcome spring!

TAUGHT IN TRUTH
“Lead me in Your truth and teach me, for you are the God of my salvation: for you I wait all the day long.”

Psalm 25:5


